
Monkton Recreation Committee 
Monday, February 1, 2021 

7:00 to 8:00 PM 
Meeting Minutes 

Meeting conducted via zoom and phone 
 
Members Present:  John Zaikowski, Tim Hunt, Paul Lowe, Ed Cook, Adam Crary 
Others Present:  Jessica Demeritt 

1. Call to Order:  Zaikowski called the meeting to order at 7:05 PM 

 

2. Review and approval of January 4, 2021 meeting minutes:  No changes or 
modifications to the minutes.  ​Hunt made a motion to approve the minutes. 
Lowe seconded.  All were in favor (4-0-0). 

 

3. Budget proposal:  Zaikowski submitted the budget proposal to the Selectboard 
last month. 

 

4. Basketball:  As of now, the Superintendent is not allowing a season to begin. 
The situation will continue to be monitored. 

 

5. Baseball:  Mt. Abe little league season is still planning to take place.  Monkton is 
looking to have registration fees cover its base costs, and is also looking into 
sponsorship to cover some of the equipment costs.  The preliminary budget was 
reviewed, and Crary and Hunt will be refining it as costs and funding sources 
become more clear. 

 

6. Addison United:  Chris George reached out to the Committee as he looks ahead 
to spring.  The Committee is open to discussing AU’s use of Monkton’s facilities, 
but identified the need to balance AU’s potential use with that of other Monkton 
teams and community members.  Chris George will need to advise the 



Committee what he thinks his needs are, and the Committee will then review his 
proposal.  

 

7. Adjourn:  Meeting adjourned at 7:50 PM 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

John Zaikowski 


